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Dear Parents: 

Welcome to the month of April. First we would like to say Happy Birthday 
to our children born in the month of April.   
Spring is finally here and we are encouraging all our parents to dress our children 
according to the weather.   

 
During the month we will continue to engage our children in activities to 

enhance their development. Please continue to review their work at home with 
them.  

 
 
Parents, it is important that you provide your children with extra clothing.  

Please leave an extra outfit in their cubbies at all times.  This will enable us to 
have a spare clothing in case of an accident.  There have been several occasions 
when children have no spare clothing in their cubbies.   
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Please remember to check in and out your child via the Brightwheel application. 

 
 

 
Thank you for your cooperation.   
 
Director 

Small Blessings Child Care Center


